
BELMONT  PERMANENT  BUILDING  ADVISORY  COMMITTEE  MINUTES 
 
Date:  Tue  March 13, 2012 
 
Held at Belmont Town Hall    Board of Selectman’s Room 
 
Attendance 
 
BPBC: S. Sala – Pat Brusch     
W. Lovallo  -  Bill Shea - B. McLaughlin – J. Mooney 
 
GENERAL 
 
- The group met between 7:30 PM and  9:00 PM. 
   
 
DESIGN PROJECT REVIEW PROPOSAL 
 
Bill Lovallo passed out for discussion his “Design Project Review Proposal” 
 
This proposal consisted of three sections 
 

Past Project User Reviews:   
 
This section of the proposal would bring town officials involved in completed projects to 
comment on what went well, what did not and to provide input on future projects. 
 
The BPBC is scheduled to meet on Tue. May 1 at 7 PM with Kevin Looney (Senior Center) 
Dave Frizzell ( Fire Station) and Fred Domenici ( Wellington School ) to discuss the issues. 
 
 
Department Head Discussion 
 
All Town Department Heads should be involved with future town projects.   
Add to the list:    Light Dept. – Town Manager – Water Dept 
Better communication is required between all town depts. and the building and design teams 
during design and construction of projects. 
 
Other Discussion Topics 
 
A number of issues are to be discussed: Security, GREEN proposals, etc 
 
SOLAR ROOF PROJECTS 
 
A proposal to attach solar roof panels to the Senior Center roof is now in progress. 
The PBC would like to meet with Roger Colton to discuss the SolSolution project. 
The PBC has scheduled a meeting on Thur Mar 22 at 8:00 AM at the Town Hall 
 

 
 
NEXT  MEETING 
 
Tue. May 1   7:00 PM      Town Hall Building 
 
 
 

RECEIVED 

TOWN CLERK 

BELMONT, MA 
 

DATE: December 30, 2021 

TIME: 2:04 PM 



 
 
 
 
 


